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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Happy new month of April! This is a month of joy as we look forward to celebrating the Heavenly 
Parent's Day, True Parents Day and True Parents Holy Wedding Anniversary on April 24th. Of course, 
the highlight of it is the Cosmic Blessing that our True Mother is officiating in Korea. I hope we can all 
prepare our hearts for this time of celebration. 
 
We have a number of young members joining the Blue Dragon Pilgrimage and one ACLC Pastor couple 
who will take part in the Cosmic Blessing. 
 
Let us keep our prayers for them. And again, if you haven't done yet. Please consider donating to help 
these Blue Dragon Pilgrimage participants. 
 
Locally, we will have our Holy Day Celebration on April 28th. And on the 21st Mrs. Korie Faris will be 
giving the Sunday Service message. The first two Sundays, April 7th and 14th, yours truly will share on 
the significance of our Holy Days celebration. Please come and join the service. 
 
Also, we will be changing the hours of our night prayer vigil. Beginning this Monday, we will have the 
night vigil from 8:30 PM to 10:30 PM in our Seattle Cheon Shim Won. We will have it 5 days a week 
from Monday to Friday. 
 
Thank you very much for all your support. May our Heavenly Parent and True Parents Blessings be with 
you always! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle HPHC Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 
 
 


